Refer Page 31/

PUC. is the letter No. 2-10/TFG/2001 dated
27.7.2001 of Tehsildar, Ferrargunj addressed to ES,
AAJVS relating loss of property due to Jarawa raid.
Tehsildar has sent the above said letter to E.S for further
necessary action.

E.S, AAJVS shall put up the relevant file before
06/08/2001 for the approval of the competent authority.

Copies of this note from para 65/N be sent to ES,
AAJVS for necessary action.

(S.'A. Awaradi)
Director (TW)
Date : 31/07/2001

(Comp. File PA2.Doc)
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